
Docket Optical System - Peaker Plant in Santee 

  
I'm writing to protest the location of a power plant near Santee. This is a bad place for a power plant. It is right 
near a regional park and a high school and a residential area. This is a bad idea. Won't the power companies be 
liable for lost property values? This could be a major legal headache. Please reconsider this location as we value 
this land tremendously and will fight to stop this project. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Adrian van Ravesteyn 
Concerned Citizen 

From:    Adrian van Ravesteyn <adrianvanrav@hotmail.com>
To:    <esolorio@energy.state.ca.us>
Date:    3/13/2012 4:11 PM
Subject:   Peaker Plant in Santee
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